
November 19, 1991

Mr. Jeffrey Smith 
Hazardous Waste Section 
Florida Department of Environmental 

Regulation -Southeast District 
1900 S. Congress Ave., Suite A 
West Palm Beach, FI 33406

Dear Mr. Smith:

Concerning the RCRA Inspection at our Boynton Beach Facility on 
November 11, 1991. I am responding to the exit interview summary
concerning two of the items. Each is listed below with an 
exp 1anation.

Verification of 
complete job.

floor coating being refinished and schedule to

I have been in contact with James N. Wieland, President of 
Roepnack Coporation, General Contractor who built the facility.
He has given us the following information. Metro Caulking, 2150 
N.W. 1st Place, Boca Raton, FI., is to be on site on November 25, 
1991 to start the refinishing work on the floor of the containment 
area in the dump and fill. They will finish the job on Tuesday, 
November 26, 1991.

Explain generation, management & final deposition of FRS waste.
Is there any Q.C. associated with management of FRS waste.

On November 11, 1991, I called your office and talked with 
Timothy Gray, Environmental Specialist. I requested that I would 
like to set up a meeting with all concerned at the District Office 
to explain from start to finish the whole process of how Safety- 
Kleen handles the FRS waste. This would include how we make the 
appointment to see a potential customer, what we require from the 
customer, material that we can handle, how we pull a sample, the 
processing of this sample, results of sample, management of the 
waste, final deposition of waste, quality control of FRS waste, 
etc.

Mr. Gray advised me that he would get with the other people 
involved and get back to me. I am waiting to hear from him so 
that we can set up this meeting and answer your concerns about the 
FRS waste.
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I trust that I have answer your concerns on the above Inspection 
visit and I am looking forward to our meeting to further explain 
our handling of our Fluid Recovery Service waste.

If I can be of any further assistance, 
me at 407-736-1339

please feel free to call

las H. Sands J 
fesource Recover 
Safety-Kleen Cor 
5610 Alpha Drive 
Boynton Beach, FI 
FLD 984167791

Br ^ch 
t i on

Manager

33426

cc: Victor L. San Agustin SK

Robert Kukleski, FDER

Catherine McCord, SK EHS/Eastern Division 
Javier Garcia, USEPA IV 
Satish Kastury, BWPR
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